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14th July 2021 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

  
Dear Members 
  
SASJ would like to thank all its members for co-operating with the decision to suspend shows for 
the past 2 weeks. SASJ acknowledges that this comes at a great cost to those who make their living 
from these events, in circumstances where we will never know how many lives were saved as a 
result of this sacrifice. 
  
In the light of the adjusted level 4 lock down regulations published on 12 July, and after consulting 
with the Provincial Councils, a decision was made on Monday to lift the suspension in respect of 
provincial and recreational shows. We are, however, awaiting clarity on the directions published by 
the Minister of Sports, Art and Culture which appear to place more onerous obligations on show 
holding bodies, venues, and participants than those published by the Minister of Health.   
  
We hope shortly to issue a formal announcement that addresses the concerns raised in relation to 
the regulations and, in the meantime, thank you for your patience. 
  
SASJ Exco 
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